
End of term 1!

04/04/2023 by Karen Poole

Kia ora e te whānau

 
Wow! Here we are at the end of the first term! It has certainly been a busy few weeks and I

would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge all your support in the recent successful

events we have hosted:

Movin March - thanks for supporting this "active initiative" (special thanks to Sharon

Boese for organising these activities).

Fun Run - what a fabulous afternoon! (special thanks to Kylie, Dave and the Camp

fundraising group)

Whānau hui - thanks for all those who attended on such a wet evening 

School discos - so much fun and laughter (special thanks to the PTSG)

Korowai wananga - special thanks to Jaydy Marsh 

Just to confirm a few changes to staffing next term:

We welcome Fiona Burney who will be replacing Sarah Tucker in Room 9, Jessica Harris

who will be replacing Jules Whitworth in Room 8 (Monday to Thursday) and Tania Singh

who will be in Room 8 on Friday and be releasing team leaders.

We would like to once again acknowledge and thank Sarah and Jules for their

contributions to the school community and wish them all the best in their future

endeavours.

Sharon Boese will be Acting Principal for Term 2 while I am on sabbatical leave. It feels

very strange to be signing off for a while, but I know our school community is in very safe

hands. I will definitely miss seeing all the children's gorgeous faces everyday. Please stay

safe, enjoy the holidays, enjoy term 2 and I will see you at the start of term 3.



 

 
 
Ngā mihi nui

Karen Poole

 
End of Term 1: Thursday 6 April

Monday 24 April: Teacher Only Day 

Tuesday 25 April: ANZAC DAY

Wednesday 26 April: Children return to school 

Tuesday 2 May: Mihi Whakatau

Monday 5 June - King's Birthday

 
Dates still to be confirmed - School cross country, Whānau Hui




